
Newsletter 
Oakwood Infant and Nursery School 

Attendance 

Competition 

 

This week’s winners 

were Badgers followed 

by Goslings and 

Kingfishers. 

 

The overall attendance 

for this week was 

94.9%. 

 

Newsletter: 21st June 2024 

Key Dates 

June  

25th Year 2: Beach Trip 

26th Transition Morning 

27th Non Uniform Day—Fete 

Donations 

July  

4th Summer Fete 

8th Sports Day 

11th Year 2 Magic Show 

Menu  WC June 24th 

Week  1 

Head Teacher: Mrs K Maguire-Egan      

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

This Week 
On Monday the children attended an assembly where we spoke about making 
good choices.  We spoke about why it is important to try our best and work 
hard all the time. They also learnt to be kind and helpful. 
 
On Monday Year 2 children enjoyed a sports event that took place at Alton 
Park.  The children had a lovely afternoon playing sports and meeting new 
faces. 
 
On Thursday Year 1 children enjoyed a trip to Hasty’s Farm, where 
they had a wonderful day seeing all the animals and playing.  The 
children were exceptionally well behaved and represented the school 
magnificently. 
 
Reception year have been making clay starfish this week whilst learning about 
their topic Underneath the Sea. 
 

Next Week 
Next Tuesday Year 2 will be taking a trip to the beach.  The forecast is for 

very warm weather, so please ensure your child has sun cream and a hat 

with them, If the forecast does change and it is chilly, please ensure they have 

a coat. 
 

Children will come home on Tuesday with a letter giving details of their Class 

and Teacher for September 2024.   
 

Wednesday 26th is Transition Day, so all children will get the opportunity to 

meet their new class teacher. 
 

Parent Governor Vacancies & Volunteers 
We are currently recruiting for Parent Governors.  If you would be interested 

in finding out more about this rewarding role, please contact the school office 

to make an appointment to see me.  We are also recruiting volunteers to read 

with the children, individually and in groups. Thank you. 
 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs K Maguire-Egan: Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

8th July 

Reception: 9.15am, 

Year 1: 11am, 

Year 2: 1.30pm 

Reception Year
Can you please practice 

dressing and undressing at 

home, so your child can 

change speedily for PE.  

Your support with this es-

sential skill is appreciated. 

Thank you.



Sports Day Practice 

Due to having regular Sports 

Day practice, can you please 

make every effort to remove 

your child’s earrings for rest 

of term.  

 

Can you also ensure that they 

have a PE kit including 

plimsoles or trainers in 

school.  Please ensure that 

your child’s name is on their 

PE kit. Thank you. 

 

Ice Creams 

A reminder that we 

are selling Ice 

Creams from the Year 2 

shelter in the playground 

after school every day.  The 

cost of each item is £1. 

 

Year 2 Dates For Your Diary 

I have had reports of people parking on pavements outside the school.  This 

type of parking is  extremely dangerous and not acceptable.  I would ask 

everybody in the school community to refrain from parking in this way in  

order to avoid an accident.  Thank you for your support. 

Works on the school site to improve our carbon foot print will 

begin during the summer holidays and may continue until 

October half term.  We will be having solar panels installed on 

the roof and a new energy efficient heat source installed.   
 

When the works start, all electricity must be turned off to enable rewiring and 

a consequence of this will be that our freezers will not be functional.  In view of 

this and the need for using up any foods in the freezers, it may be necessary to 

change the school dinner menu on occasion so as to use all the food and 

prevent wastage.  Changes to any menu days will be communicated to you.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

Can you please practice dressing and undressing at home, so your child can 

change speedily for PE.  Your support with this essential skill is appreciated. 

Last Day of School Friday 19th July 2024.  Back to School on Tuesday 3rd September 2024. 

We will shortly be saying farewell to our Year 2 pupils.  They have lots of 

things to look forward to, details of which are listed below: 

 

• Tuesday 25th June—Beach trip 

• Wednesday 26th  June—Transition Morning 

• Thursday 11th July—Magic Show 

• Monday 15th July—Leavers Production Nightingales and Robins 

• Tuesday 16th July—Leavers Production Kingfishers and Robins 

• Thursday 18th July—Leavers Fun Day and Disco 

• Wednesday 26th June—Transition Morning 

• Thursday 27th June—Non Uniform Day—Fete Donations 

• Thursday 4th July—Summer Fete 

• Monday 8th July—Sports Day 

• Friday 12th July—Wacky Hair and Dress Up Day (£1 donation) 

• Friday 19th July—Last Day at School (Finish normal time) 

• Monday 2nd September—Non Pupil Day. Back to school on the 3rd 

September. 

 

 

 

4th July after school 

 

 

 

 

Non Uniform Day 

Thursday 27th June 
 

A reminder the 27th June  is 

a non uniform day. We 

would be grateful for 

donations for the Summer 

Fete.   

 

 

Whole School Dates for Your Diary 

Parking 

De-carbonization Works—Possible Changes to Dinner Menu 

Reception Year 



SUN CREAM PERMISSION SLIP 
 

 

 

 

 

 

I do / do not give Oakwood Infant School permission to apply Boots Sol-

tan Factor 50 Sensitive Sun Cream to my child if necessary. 

 

 

 

Child’s name ……………………………………………  

 

 

Child’s Class ……………………………………………. 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………….       

 

 

Printed ………………………………………………….       Date ………………………………. 

 

 


